Trenton Light & Water Dept.
Utility Board Minutes
May 23, 2023 2:00PM

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Tony Burriss. Others present were: Rickey
Graves, CeCe Jones, Kim Holt, Peyton Harper, Joe Wamble, Richy Turner, Stacy Rice,
Josh Lawler, Bridgette Hill & Jenny Corbin. Visitors were Laurin Stroud and Billy Hill.

The minutes of the April 25, 2023 regular meeting were approved unanimously following
motion by Rickey Graves, second by Kim Holt.

FY23TD Revenue Summary and payment totals 04/25/23 — 05/22/23 were distributed
and reviewed. Motion by Cece Jones and second by Peyton Harper to approve the
financial report passed unanimously.

Safety Report: No safety meetings were conducted in May due to conflicts with
instructors. These meetings will be made up at a later date. There were no safety issues.
The safety report was approved unanimously following motion by Kim Holt and second
by Peyton Harper.

Billy Hill reported on the new building progress. The concrete curb, the gravel on the
parking area and driveway, the sod on the east and west side of the building and trenches
have all been completed. The pouring of the slabs should start in June and the metal
building should be delivered the first week of June.

Due to some date conflicts the June 2023 Utility Board meeting was changed to
Thursday, June 15, 2023 at 2:00pm in the board room at 110 S College St. The date
change was approved unanimously following motion by Ricky Graves and second by
Kim Holt.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

fice Manager/Accountant

\ O e
Tony Burrthy Board Chairman




